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Darin Jamieson Project Superintendent 

 

Darin Jamieson has been a superintendent with Brockamp & Jaeger 
since 2002.  Darin’s experience at Brockamp & Jaeger began in 
1997, when he joined the firm as a journeyman carpenter.  He 
became a foreman in 2000 and a superintendent in 2002.  He has a 
strong focus on quality and brings his wide experience in 
construction, carpentry and oversight to his projects.   

  
  

2002 - present Project Superintendent: Brockamp & Jaeger, Inc.  
Supervises all aspects of commercial construction projects. 
As superintendent, his responsibilities include: 

 Managing day to day activities on the site 
 Leading weekly subcontractor meetings 
 Site safety and safety plan implementation 
 Obtaining daily sub-contractor reports 
 Keeping a daily, electronic, on-site project log 
 Checking in and inspecting deliveries for compliance with specs 
 Coordination of job site activities 
 Maintaining project schedule 
 Coordination with owner’s staff 
 Personnel supervision 

  
  

1997 - 2002 Carpenter:  Brockamp & Jaeger, Inc.  
Worked on a wide variety of commercial construction projects. 

  

1995 - 1997 Self-employed as a contractor and carpenter 
  
  

1991 - 1995 Lead:  Jameco Builders, Inc.:  contracted and built custom homes 
  

1986 - 1991 Carpenter:  Brockamp & Jaeger, Inc.: worked on commercial 
construction projects. 

  

1995 - 1997 United States Navy Sea Bee Equipment Operator 
Constructed buildings when deployed in Guam, Italy, Spain & Iraq 

  
  

Projects  Adventist Medical Center Suite 110 Remodel, Portland, Oregon 
 Telecommunications facilities 
 Kaiser Permanente Clinics 
 Mary Woodward Elementary School, Tigard, Oregon 

  
  

References Darin Jamieson was superb as the hands-on supervisor. He worked 
so smoothly with the clients and handled each person with kindness, 
consideration and patience.  He worked to resolve issues and 
communicated his solutions to us, so that we could move forward in 
the decision making process.  He is to be commended, not only for his 
construction expertise, but also for his communication skills… 
                  - Beth Baltz, Property Manager, Adventist Medical Center 

 


